
 
 

November 18, 2022 
Via E-Mail 
 
Melissa Semcer 
Deputy Director, Electric Infrastructure Directorate  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Re: Comments of Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. on 2022 WMP Update 
Draft Decision 

 Docket #: 2022-WMPs  
 
Dear Deputy Director Semcer: 
 
Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. (BVES) respectfully submits these comments on the 
Draft Decision of the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) on BVES’s 
2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update (WMP).  BVES appreciates the careful and 
thoughtful review of its 2022 WMP and looks forward to working with Energy Safety 
on the Areas for Continued Improvement.  
 
Given that all of BVES’s service territory is in a High Fire-Threat District, BVES takes 
the risk of wildfire very seriously. The Draft Decision recognizes the substantial 
progress BVES has made in reducing wildfire risk in the community we serve; however, 
we acknowledge that we must continue to progress in this area and are fully committed 
to doing so in our future plans.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Nguyen Quan 
 
Nguyen Quan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. 
630 East Foothill Blvd. 
San Dimas, California 91773 
Email: RegulatoryAffairs@bvesinc.com 
(909) 394-3600 ext. 664 
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